
Carol, we appreciate your 
comment. We want you to  
know that your safety is  
our first priority. And our  
goal is not simply to meet 
safety standards, but to go 
beyond them. That’s why 
we’re sending out teams of 
technicians to investigate 
consumer complaints as 
quickly as possible. And we’re 
introducing new safety features, 
like an advanced brake override 
system. We do stand behind 
our products. And assure you 
that we’re committed to your 
safety, now and in the future.

I want to know that 
Toyota is improving 
safety and that they 
stand behind their 
products

“

” — Carol P.
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